

Waverley Newsletter

Friday 28th April 2023

Newsletter

What a super start to the half term. Children have come back eager to learn after the Easter holidays. As you will be aware, May is vital for Y2 and Y6 pupils who will sit their SATs during this month. Y1 and some Y2 pupils will also undertake their Phonics Screen in June. Please can we ask that you refrain from taking any

leave of absence during this time. We are looking forward to an action packed half term.

Mrs Stanton

Important Dates Coming Up:

Monday 1st May-School Closed for Bank Holiday

Tuesday 2nd May-Strike Day

Tuesday 2nd May- Year 3&4 Royal Armouries Trip

Friday 5th May- Waverley Coronation Fayre

Monday 8th May-School Closed for Bank Holiday

Tuesday 9th May- Year 6 SATS Week Begins

Monday 15th May- Year 6 School Nurse Talk

Wednesday 24th May- Year 5 & 6 Internet Safety Talk

Friday 27th May-Last Day of Term

Monday 27th May-School Closed for Half Term

Monday 5th June-School Reopens





@WaverleyAcademy

@AcademyWaverley

Parent Governor

Vacancy

We are at an exciting point within our schools governing body journey and are looking to appoint further members. Would you like a direct role in making Waverley brilliant? We are looking for new members to join our team who are passionate about supporting our children to flourish.

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor and welcome applications from parents who are keen to make a positive contribution to our school. In this voluntary role, you will work as part of a team and play a vital role in ensuring the Local Governing Committee is connected with parents and the community. If you are interested please write a letter to Mrs Stanton.

Waverley Coronation Fayre

Friday 5th May at 2.45pm

We are delighted to invite you to our Fayre in celebration of King Charles III's Coronation. Please collect your child from their class door at 2.30 and head to the KS2 field. There will be a bake sale, tea/coffee and lots of games and fun!

This event will fundraise for outdoor provision. Most stalls will be 20p or 50p. We would be grateful for accurate change wherever possible.



SATS

Year 6 will be taking their SATS from Tuesday 9th June to Friday 12th June, from 9am each day. We would appreciate an extra effort to ensure all children are in school on time, to limit disruption.

Attendance



Parent Survey

Thank you to everyone who took part in the parent survey. The responses were overwhelmingly positive with 100% of parents stating that their child was safe and happy at school and that school makes them aware of what their child will learn during the year. 100% stated that school has high expectations for their child and 98% stated that school ensures pupils are well behaved.

We are passionate about making Waverley the very best for our children and will continue to work alongside you as parents to ensure our children flourish.

After School Clubs Summer 1

Baking Club— **Fridays 3.15-4.30**Reception-Yr6 Mrs Balasz

FULL 21/04/23-19/05/2023

KS1 Arts & Crafts— Thursdays 3.00-4.00pm

Reception-Yr2 Miss Burgin
2 Spaces Left 20/04/23 – 25/05/23

KS2 Rugby- Mondays 3.15-4.15pm

Yr3- Yr6 Mr Davies

3 Spaces Left 17/04/23 – 22/05/23

KS2 Goal Keeping- Tuesdays 3.15-4.15pm

Yr3- Yr6 Mrs Johnson

FULL 18/04/23-23/05/23

Any clubs which fall on Strike Days or Bank Holidays will be rearranged or refunded.

Dogs Trust Workshop

We had a fantastic day with the Dogs Trust this week. Children learned valuable lessons about staying safe around dogs.



Catering Update

We have had fantastic feedback from children, staff and parents after bringing our catering in house. Our aim is for children to have a nourishing warm lunch every day.

We welcome parents to look through menu options with your child/ren, encouraging them to choose new dishes. During lunch, children are free to try other options and test their taste buds!